M CCLE LLAN D 1810 N. College Avenue
P.O. Box 1225

C ON s U LT’ N G Fayetteville, AR 73703/72702-1229
479-443-2377/Fax 479-443-9241

E N G’ N E E R S, ’ N C. www.meclelland-engrs.com
April 27, 2017

Jamal Solaimanian, PhD, PE
Engineer Supervisor, Permits Branch
ADEQ, Office of Water Quality
5301 Northshore Drive

North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317

RE:  No Discharge Permit No.: 4893-WR-3; AFIN: 04-01642
Incompleteness Letter Response — Extension Request

Dear Mr. Solaimanian,

Based on our meeting at the ADEQ Little Rock office on Tuesday, May 18", Mr. Carter and I have
determined that in order to fulfill the requests made for the renewal of Cave Springs’ No-Discharge
Permit; we will need an additional deadline extension.

One of the requests made was to get a depth to ground water, but due to the recent immense amount
of rainfall, getting our boring equipment onto the course will cause severe damage to the grounds of
the Creeks Golf Course, and therefore it will be necessary to wait for the course to dry out before
boring can occur.

Extenuating circumstances will delay submittal of permit information, therefore, we are asking for an
additional extension of two weeks. The proposed extension would push the due date of all requisite
documentation to Monday, May 15", All possible attempts will be made to complete the renewal
process prior to the proposed extension deadline.

Please contact me at your earliest convenience if you have any questions or concerns regarding this
request.

Thank you in advance for your time.

Sincerely,

arret Knutson, EI
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Jamal Solaimanian, Ph.D., P.E.
Engineering Supervisor

Office of Water Quality, ADEQ
501-682-0620
jamal@adeq.state.ar.us

From: Barret Knutson [mailto:bknutson@mce.us.com]

Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2017 10:57 AM

To: McWilliams, Katherine; Solaimanian, Jamal

Cc: 'Earl Carter'

Subject: Extension Request for Renewal of Permit No. 4893-WR-3

Dear Sir & Madam,

Please see the attached PDF file. \We are requesting an extension for the Cave Springs No-
Discharge Permit Renewal, due to extenuating circumstances.

Please contact me at your earliest convenience if you have any questions or concerns.

Respectfully,

Barret Knutson, El
Project Engineer
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